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138 Completion
The MRC has commissioned the
public relations firm Mercure and
the Institut de recherches en
économie contemporaine (IRÉC) to
produce an analysis of the benefits
and necessity of completing Route
138. This document will be attached
to the opportunity study drawn up
by the Groupe Mobilité Basse-
Côte-Nord and presented to the
Ministère des Transports et de la
Mobilité durable. The objective of
this process is to present a more
complete picture of the impacts
that the completion of Route 138
would have on the development of
our region. 
 
CISSSCN - MRCGSL Representation
Considering that the new structure
of the CISSS de la Côte-Nord Board
of Directors, under Santé Québec,
provides for a reduction in the
number of seats, the MRC Council
of Mayors will propose a joint
candidacy with the MRC de
Minganie to ensure effective
representation of our issues and
realities. This proposal will be
submitted to the Assemblée des
MRC de la Côte-Nord before being
presented to the CISSSCN.

 

The MRC du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent
is still awaiting information from the
ministère des Affaires municipales et
de l’Habitation before being able to
relaunch the financial assistance
programs tied to Component 2 of
the Regions and Rurality Fund. 

The new terms and conditions of this
financial assistance fund will be
communicated at a later date.

Abolition of RénoRégion
The MRC Council of Mayors strongly
condemns the abolition of the
RénoRégion program, which helped
people with modest incomes
renovate their homes. Joining the
initiative launched by the
Fédération québécoise des
municipalités, the Council of
Mayors hereby calls, by resolution,
for the program's return in an
improved version.  
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